The 0dessa American would like to help you honor your
graduate with a special offer.
Recognize your student in our newspaper!

Get a 1x3 black and white ad that includes a photo of your
graduate. This ad will appear in the Odessa American
graduation section on May 18, 2024.

All we need is for you to email us a photo of your graduate
to sreeves@oaoa.com, and we will take care of the rest.

Hurry! Deadline is May 10th.

Call Stacey for more information
432.333.7612




